
School Crossing Patrol 

As our School Crossing Patrol returns to your school we would like to draw your attention 

to some changes to the way we operate to enable, you, your children and our Patrols to 

maintain social distancing. 

Firstly you will now see the following flat disc markers on the footway at the crossing point. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walk on the footway to the crossing point and wait on the footway behind the orange disc markers, 
please maintain the 2 metre social distance between your household, other households waiting to 
cross and the Patrol. 

 

 

 

Stay on the footway while the Patrol checks it is safe, stops the traffic and then walks to the centre 
of the road 

Cross when the Patrol says you can, cross in front of the Patrol, not behind and again maintain the 
2 metre social distance from the patrol and other people crossing. If you are on a bike or scooter 
you will need to get off and push it across the road. Please do not allow children to touch the 
Patrols Stop sign.                                    

 

                                                                                                                               Thank you        
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